
Welcome to Year 6



Meet the Staff

Mr Cunningham Mrs Goulding Mr Porter Mrs Turner



Our classrooms and area

6MP Classroom 

(Table set up will be different)

6RC Classroom 

(Table set up will be different)

Year 6 Cloakroom Area



Topics

•Autumn Term – Britain during World War II

• Spring Term – Africa

• Summer Term – Immersive Worlds



Uniform
• Black ‘school type’ trousers; shorts; skirt or pinafore ( knee 

length, not tight fitting)

• White polo shirt

• Newburgh sweatshirt or cardigan( with school logo)

• Black shoes (flat sole/low heels) – No boots or trainers

• Black or White socks/Grey or Black tights

• Blue check dresses (Optional-summer term and autumn 1 only: 

NOT navy blue please)

• Baseball cap (Summer weather and school trips)

• Plain blue, black or brown hair band or clips (if required) –

NO large bows or flowers

• NO nail varnish



PE Uniform
To be worn on PE days. 

• Black shorts

• Black or white socks

• Plain white T-Shirt

• Trainers for outside PE

• Black pumps indoor PE

• Named ‘pump bag’

• Tracksuit in cold weather



Equipment

• Reading bag or small bag

• Water bottle

• Lunchbox

• PE kit

• Coat



Homework

• Maths - A mathematics task will be set on a Wednesday for the 

following Tuesday. Fluency of tables and division facts to 12X 

will be secured and extended using the TT Rockstars program 

where children will be asked to complete 5 studio sessions per 

week. None set in the holiday.

• Spellings - Each half term you will receive lists of spellings that 

your child is being taught in school. On Friday the children will 

have a “pop quiz” which will test their knowledge of the spelling 

rules and will review previous spellings that they have learnt. 

None set in the holidays.



Homework

• Reading - Children are encouraged to read as often and as 

widely as possible. A menu of ideas can be found in the front of 

the reading record.

• English Task- The children will be set a weekly English task taking 

about 30-45 min which will compliment what is taught in 

school.



Thank you

We can’t wait to get started in September and we look forward to 

seeing you develop throughout Year 6. 

Enjoy your Summer break and take care of yourselves.


